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Amundsen Davis represents a nonprofit health care provider that needed to
obtain rezoning and a special exception allowing the client to establish a
residential treatment facility for recovery from addictions. We successfully
represented the client before the city council and board of zoning appeals (BZA)
to obtain the required zoning approvals. We then defeated the remonstrators’
petition for judicial review seeking to overturn the BZA decision.


